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October 24, 2001

MEMORANDUM

FROM: ED COOK

TEMPORARY CO-CHAIRPERSONS SENATOR STEVE KING AND REPRESENTATIVE

JANET METCALF, MEMBERS, STAFF, AND INTERESTED PERSONS

0—

PUBLIC RETIREMENT SYSTEMS INTERIM COMMIITEE - MEETING CANCELLATION

The meetings for the Public Retirement Systems Committee, originally scheduled for Monday,
November 19, and Tuesday, November 20, in Room 116 in the State Capitol, have been cancelled and
have not been rescheduled.

Effective October 26, 2001, most legislative committees with meetings planned during the
interim, including the public retirement committee, were cancelled due to fiscal constraints. At this
point, the soonest the committee would meet, if at all, would be during the upcoming regular session of
the legislature beginning January 14, 2002. If anyone has any questions concerning this cancellation,
please don't hesitate to give me a call. My telephone number at the Legislative Service Bureau is (515)
281-3994. You may also contact me at the following email address: ed.cook(glegis.state.ia.us.


